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Information Bulletin 29-05-2020 

 

 Dear Guardian/Parent, 

 

 I hope that this weekly update finds you and your loved ones well as I write my final 

bulletin of this school year. 

  

 Our school building closed on March 12th, but I know that you all know teaching and 

learning did not end. There was a high expectation that teaching would continue and 

our teachers rose to the challenge. They changed their work practices overnight and 

went above and beyond to maintain connectedness with your children. I want to thank 

our teaching staff for everything that they have done since March 12th.  

 

 I would like to thank you, Parents and Guardians, for the role you have played in 

keeping your child connected and online for the last couple of months. I have no doubt 

at times it was very stressful and frustrating! Thank you! 

  

 It is time for everyone now to disconnect from the screens. The work for our Leaving 

Cert students will continue but our work with other groups has come to an end for now. 

Please encourage your children to now switch off and get outdoors! 

 

 We are still in very uncertain times and we await guidance on how to safely open our 

school doors in September. I will inform you later in the summer of how the re-opening 

of our school will take place. 

 

  

 

 

 



 Ramsgrange 

Community School 
Ramsgrange, New Ross,  
Co. Wexford 

 

 

Tel: 051 389211 

School Roll: 91431Q 

Email: 

office@ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie 

Website: 

www.ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie 

 

 

 

Principal: Rachel O’ Connor │ Deputy Principal: Tracey Edwards 

                   

    

Lockers:  

 

It is time now to empty lockers. Please only come to the building at the following times: 

 

1st and 2nd Years – Tuesday June 2nd 9am – 11am 

3rd and 4th years – Wednesday June 3rd 9am – 11am 

5th, 6th and LCA students – Thursday June 3rd 9am – 11am 

 

 All that is left for me now is to again thank you that have sent lovely messages of 

thanks, encouragement, and support to either me or members of our staff!  

 

 I wish you all a healthy and happy summer, 

  

 Best and warmest wishes, 

 

 Rachel O’ Connor, Principal 

 

 

  

 

  

 


